
SESSION OF 2010

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2364

As Amended by House Committee on 

Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2364 would amend the provisions regarding days when
courts are open for business.  This bill would add days on which
the court is not accessible.  Currently, Saturday, Sunday, and
holidays are the only days courts are not open for business.

The Committee also made a technical amendment.

Background

A representative of the Office of Judicial Administration
appeared in support of the bill.

The fiscal note indicates no fiscal effect.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental

note and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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